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A word from Mrs Lawrence...
I cannot believe that we are at the end of week six of this term already!


Since the beginning of term, if feel that the staff and children have really worked hard to
implement the new behaviour policy and I can see that impact that it is having in classrooms
and around the school. This week the children have focused on the rule 'Listen to EVERYONE'
and this has really improved behaviour for learning.


Next week's rule will be 'Respect EVERYONE and EVERYTHING'.


This week Mrs Cussans (the learning mentor from South Milford) has been working with the
class teachers and children to ensure that the new behaviour policy is having the maximum
impact to ensure that we have the most productive learning is happening in the classrooms.


Mrs Houlden, as SEND Coordinator, has been working hard to ensure that those children who
need extra support in school are getting access to the services that they need and that we are
providing the support that they need.


As I am sure many of you are aware the DFE have asked all schools to make school
attendance a priority, as when children attend well the progress well. Therefore, I would ask
that all children arrive at school before the register closes. The classroom doors open at
8.45am and registers close at 8.55am, if your child arrives after this time they will receive and
unauthorised mark which will count towards their attendance.


We are working hard to ensure learning starts as soon as the children enter the classroom, so
please work with us to ensure that your child does not miss out by having them in school on
time.



Attendance
Sunflowers: 95.35%

Daffodils: 93.20%
Roses: 90.77%
Tulips: 94.14%
Lilies: 89.52%


Overall: 92.16%

Daffodils Classroom Entrance Change
From Monday, please can Daffodils children enter their outside area from the gate off the main
entrance into school. Whilst waiting for the classroom door to open, please can we request
that children stay with their adults as the outside provision will be set up ready for learning.


We thank you for your understanding of this. 


JLT Elections Our Junior Leadership
Elections will take place week commencing Monday 17th October and all children are
welcome to stand as prospective JLT members. 



The children will be given the opportunity to share their manifesto with their class members
and then each member of the class will vote in a secret ballot. The two children with the most
votes in each class will be the JLT members for the year.





Celebrations
Star of Week


Sunflowers: Lewis
Daffodils: Frankie
Roses: Beatrix
Tulips: Lucas
Lilies: Neive


Winning House Team: Manor (Red)

If you are helping your child prepare their manifesto please ensure it is no more than 3
minutes (it can be less). Our JLT are very active within school and with local and national
initiatives. This allows the pupil voice to be a big part of our school.

Reading Records
Please ensure that your children bring their reading records to school everyday. This will
support with recording school reads, counting home reads and book changes. Thank you. 


Halloween and Bonfire Safety with PCSO Joe
Spooner
Today we were visited by PCSO Joe Spooner, who spoke to the
children in an assembly about keeping safe during Halloween
and Bonfire Night. The children were very respectful and
listened carefully. They should be able to share with you some
hints for being careful during these exciting times.

Dates for your diary
Friday 21st October - Training Day - school closed to children

Monday 7th November- Individual photographs (Families with pre nursery siblings can attend
at 8.30am for group photographs).
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